Dear Edgewater Community,

The COVID Data Tracker has been updated for <u>February 26 through March 4.</u> This information can also be found by going to the District website, clicking on "Our District," then "COVID -19 Resources."

In a continued effort to support our Diversity, Equity, and Inclusivity initiative, I am happy to announce that on March 24, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. Edgewater Public Schools will be hosting a virtual Parent Academy that will focus on **Culturally Responsive Practices**. Culturally Responsive Practices involve recognizing and incorporating the assets and strengths all students bring into the classroom and ensuring that learning experiences, from curriculum through assessment, are relevant to all students.

This meeting will be a Zoom, and information regarding the Zoom will be forthcoming.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert Superintendent of Schools Edgewater School District stauchert@edgewaterschools.org 201-945-4106 x2200